
 
 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
Midtown Church 45657 Yale Rd Chilliwack BC V2P 2N1 

7:00 p.m. Sunday, February 23, 2025 
 

Total Attendance: 30 

 

Pastor Matt opened the meeting by reading from the book of Ephesians.  

He gave an update on Pastor Darryn Botha’s health and then led in prayer. 
 

Tanya McLaren gave the finance presentation 

o 2024 budget review 

o Mortgage summary 

o Review of the proposed 2025 budget line by line 
 

The staff and spouses left the room during the discussion of salaries.  

They returned to the meeting at 7:50 p.m. 
 

MOTION: To accept the Budget for 2025 in the amount of $373,152 

 Moved: Tanya McLaren 

 Seconded: Blair Candy   

 All in Favour: Carried 
 

DISCUSSION: 

o Pastor Dave explained our gym rental situation and the lack of gym space in Chilliwack. 

o The school property becomes church property after 5 p.m. M-F and on the 

weekends, with priority given to the school for events. 

o Pastor Matt explained he will be moving down to 60% beginning this summer.  

o He spoke about there being 19 ministry areas with only 7 people on the board. 

o Gary Clow asked us to all commit to pray for more families to join the church 
 

Pastor Matt closed in prayer 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


